Deputy Mayors report Nov 19 2020
I thank the Mayor for the coverage of meetings attended in his report.

| am disappointed in the response from Mike Yakemchuk ( Myalta Ventures) to
the questions asked. It would appear that there is no concrete information
about the daily operation of the transmission line or related costs. It would
appear that none of the figures presented in the O&M budget can be taken at
face value and it would be up to the steering committee to set budgets for legal,
insurance and operation without knowing the actual operation parameters, or
consequences of a budgetary decision. | personally find this unacceptable at this

time.

Michael Harney
Lagoon committee chair

Steering committee chair



